
A Message from the Exalted Ruler - Brendan Hopkins

Dear Esteemed Members of Westminster Elks Lodge,

I hope this message finds you well and enjoying everything our lodge has to offer as we get into our warmer

months.  I wanted to take a moment to personally thank every one of you for your continued support and

dedication to the Westminster Elks.  Your energy, generosity, and spirit are what keep this lodge thriving.  Let me

tell you, we’re off to a great start this lodge year!

Since April, our membership has been on a steady rise, and we are thrilled to report that we’ve welcomed 13 new

members into our Elks family.  Even more exciting are the applications are still coming in; this kind of momentum

is something we should all be proud of.  However, we are starting the year with over 100 delinquent members.  We

need your help to reach out, reconnect, and remind our members why this lodge is a place worth returning to. Let

us know how we can help you succeed in this.

Our lodge is buzzing with activity again.  Between family dinners and special lodge events, it’s clear that members

are beginning to view the lodge as their second home once again.  This feeling is priceless.  We have launched a

new menu that blends classic lodge favorites with some exciting new flavors. To everyone’s delight, yes, our bi-

weekly specials have returned!  (If you missed the crab cakes, you weren’t alone, they sold out in just three hours!

Don’t worry they will be back again.)

Be sure to check the website regularly for updates and plan your next lodge visit, or maybe even a date night with

your significant other.  We are especially excited to announce the upcoming Lodge Loyalty Program, “Elks Inner

Circle”, set to launch soon. It’s our way of giving back to the members who give so much. The program will offer

perks and benefits for supporting our events, kitchen, and giving back to the community. Your continued

patronage will help much needed capital improvements. 

Looking ahead, our annual Elks Flag Day Ceremony is right around the corner. Your lodge officers are planning a

heartfelt ceremony to honor this tradition, and we’d love to see a strong turnout. Please join us for this meaningful

event just before the lodge opens on Saturday, June 14 @ 3:30pm.

As always, I want to express my deepest gratitude to our volunteers. Whether you serve on a committee or simply

lend a helping hand around the lodge, your selflessness and commitment are what make us a true community.

You are the heart and soul of this lodge.

As your Exalted Ruler, I promise to stay committed to guiding us forward, honoring our traditions, and embracing

the future—with you right by my side. Let’s keep this incredible momentum going and continue to grow, together.
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Board of Directors meetings are 2nd and 4th

Wednesdays - 6:30 PM

Lodge meetings are 4th Monday - 7 PM

Lodge and Board meetings are open to all Elk

members.

Lodge and Board Meetings
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Book Club

Strange Sally Diamond by Liz Nugent

 Wednesday, June 4

The Queens of Crime by Marie Benedict 

Wednesday, July 2

All are welcome to attend!

Flag Day

June 14, 2025
3:30 PM

“It is to be expected that an organization dedicated to patriotic

service should seek to promote a proper knowledge of, and respect for,

the American Flag, and all that it represents. The Benevolent and

Protective Order of Elks has done this in many ways. Perhaps the most

effective of its prescribed activities is the Flag Day Service. Each

Subordinate Lodge is required to conduct this service annually on

June l4th, the anniversary of the birth of the American Flag. “

Join us in celebrating the birth of the American Flag at the lodge.

Cornhole

Weekly Friday, 6:30 PM, tournament style cornhole

games - coming this summer!

Stay tuned on our website for more details to come.

Scholarships

For the 3  time since I have been handling the MVS Scholarship applications, our

Lodge has been fortunate to have another student reach the Elks National

Foundation level. This year, Madeline Gassman received a $4,000 award from the

Elks National Foundation and will receive $1,000 for the next 4 years. There were

14 recipients from the State of Maryland to receive this scholarship award.

rd

Each year, I submit six applications to the District for further viewing. The District

receives applications from other Lodges and submits their choices to the

State.The State reviews and rates all of the applications received from the other

Districts and then submits their choices to the Elks National Foundation for final

viewing. It is a very competitive process and difficult to reach the final level. The

Elks National Foundation awards 500 four-year scholarships to the highest-rated

applicants in each year’s competition. These awards range from $1,000 per year to

$7,500 per year.

Written and coordinated by: Gary Youngworth

Father’s Day
In celebration of Father's Day this June, please email photos of the

special dads in your life or of you with your children along with

names and relationship to Christy at christy.landsman@gmail.com.

A slideshow of the photos will be playing at the Lodge the weekend

of Father's Day!

mailto:christy.landsman@gmail.com
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Lodge Improvements
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Big thank you to our volunteers and their dedication to the lodge for painting the entryway and Talmadge Hall!

ENF News

Activities

Camp Barrett

Communications

Hall Rental

Drug Awareness

ENF

Flag Day

Jernick Fund

Golf Committee

Grants

House

Hoop Shoot

Membership

Newsletter

PER Association

Scholarships

Veterans

Committee Chairs

Lauren Hopkins

Jr. & Diane Davidson

Christy Landsman

Cindy Potter

Ed Dannettel

Bob Detrow, PER

Bob Detrow, PER

Christy Landsman

Jim Aumiller

Peggy Markovic/Al Painter

Andrew Dean

Denny Snyder/Tom Scott

Paul Tribles

Peggy Markovic

Sharon Hinton

Gary Youngworth

Patrick Jacobs

 Freedom Grant Update

Great News! Our lodge has secured a $1,000 ENF

Freedom Grant. The Freedom Grant is dedicated to

serving veterans and the military. The Grant will be used

to support the America’s Warriors Care Package Project

(AWCPP) based right here in Westminster. AWCPP

supplies nonperishable food and personal care items to

American troops currently deployed. Our lodge will use

the grant funds to purchase items and assist in the

packing and shipping, which will be done at the lodge

on June 26th.  We will be providing a drop-off box along

with a list of items needed in the lobby so members can

also contribute. Anyone wishing to assist in the packing

can contact Peggy Markovic or Al Painter, or be at the

Lodge the evening of June 26th. For more information

on AWCPP, visit their website (AWCPP.com). 



June/ July  2025

WESTMINSTER ELKS  LODGE #2277

Secretary’s Notes

Notice: Make sure your contact information is up to date. This

includes your address, phone number and email. If you have a

change, please contact the Secretary, by email

(Elks2277@gmail.com) or call the Lodge (410-848-2277).

Dues Notice have been mailed for the next Lodge year April 1,

2025, thru March 31, 2026. 

Regular Members’ dues are $105.25, and Life Members’ dues are

$63.25. If you have not received your notice, you can mail a check

to the Lodge or pay in person at the Lounge.

New Life Membership requirements were approved by the

membership in attendance at the Grand Lodge Convention in

Atlanta. They are 30 years total as an Elk, no age limit, and a

member in good standing. You need to fill out a Life member

application and return it to the Secretary to become a life member

at which time your request will be balloted upon at a regular Lodge

Meeting.

Reminder: There is a $10 fee for all key cards that have been lost or

broken.
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Sept 12  - Seafood Festth

Sept 20  - Triviath

Oct 18  - Lodge Open House / Triviath

Nov 8  - Beer, Wine, Bourbon Flight Nightth

Nov 15  - Triviath

Nov 14  - Elksgiving Turkey Dinnerth

Dec 13  - Christmas townth

Dec 20  - Breakfast with Santath

mailto:Elks2277@gmail.com
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Now serving our updated menu
Bringing back lodge favorites and adding some new bites, ensuring every visit has a tasty choice for all.
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Golf Tournament

8 AM

Dinner Special

Grilled Shrimp

or Chicken

Quesadillas

Dinner Special

Smoked Pulled

Pork
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Queen of Hearts

Drawing

7 PM

Queen of Hearts

Drawing

7 PM

Queen of Hearts

Drawing

7 PM

Queen of Hearts

Drawing

7 PM

Book Club

6 PM

Lodge Meeting

7 PM

Board Meeting

6:30 PM

Board Meeting

6:30 PM

Cigar Night

6 PM

Flag Day

Celebration

3:30 PM

Bar BINGO

7 PM

Bar BINGO

7 PM

Bar BINGO

7 PM

Bar BINGO

7 PM
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Belmont  Stakes

5 PM



Dinner Special

Steak Kebobs
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Queen of Hearts

Drawing

7 PM

Queen of Hearts

Drawing

7 PM

Queen of Hearts

Drawing

7 PM

Queen of Hearts

Drawing

7 PM

Lodge Meeting

7 PM

Board Meeting

6:30 PM

Board Meeting

6:30 PM

Cigar Night

6 PM

Dinner Special

Crabcake

Sandwich
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Book Club

6 PM

Bar BINGO

7 PM

Bar BINGO

7 PM

Bar BINGO

7 PM

Bar BINGO

7 PM

Bar BINGO

7 PM

Closed

Happy 4  of Julyth

Live outdoor concert

with Craig Rosendale,

his last performance

ever!

Stay up to date by visiting our website!


